Poster contest winner announced

The Edwardsville Gateway Cleanup Committee along with the Floyd County Solid Waste
District and the Floyd County Stormwater Department would like to announce the winner of the
Edwardsville Gateway Cleanup poster contest. Halle Nawman of Highland Hills Middle School
was chosen over 20 other entries.

Her message of “Get on Board, Discover Historic Edwardsville” ties in the historic Duncan
train tunnel that goes under Edwardsville. It is said that this tunnel is the longest east of the
Mississippi River. In winning the poster contest Halle received a $100 gift certificate and her
poster will be displayed on the tee-shirts of the cleanup volunteers. Edwardsville Cleanup is
scheduled for April 20th. We are looking for Volunteers to help cleanup, landscape and plant
flowers, shrubs and trees at various locations.

Also, groups will go out and clean along the roadways. Registration and Donuts will begin at
8:15 at Tunnel Hill Church located at 5105 Old Georgetown Rd. Georgetown, Indiana. Cleanup
will last until 1pm with a lunch provided from 1pm until 2pm. We will also be giving away door
prizes. If you are interested in helping or have any questions, please call or email Garry
Teigland (812) 207-1083 Email: gteigland@yahoo.com.




